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Listened to a presentation on Agricultural Easements by representatives from NY Agricultural 

Land Trust and Cornell Cooperative Extension (CCE).  CCE can help farmers put together their 

application for an agricultural easement to make it more affordable to protect their properties 

from development. 

 

Lansing Housing Authority meeting from June: 

The flooring has been replaced upstairs in Woodsedge apartments. 

We walked around to inspect the outside of Woodsedge to determine the condition of the siding, 

downspouts, concrete, etc.  The roofing on the pavilion is disintegrating and will need 

replacement. 


